
 

 This Week at Harbour View High School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 13th – November 19th         

Monday, 13th                 - Remembrance Day Holiday – No School  
 

Tuesday, 14th              - Beginning of Term 2  
- Grad Clothing Orders – Main Hall at Lunch 

Wednesday, 15th                 
   

 

- Grade 9 Pod Day – Extended Homeroom 
- Leadership Team Meeting – 8:10am – Room 216 
- Grad Clothing Orders – Main Hall at Lunch (Last Day!) 

Thursday,16th                 
  
 

-  

Friday, 17th            -  

Saturday 18th          
 & Sunday 19th           

- Check the event calendar on our website to find out where you can cheer our 
Vikings on.  

 

Shout-outs & Recognition 

• Shoutout to our winter sports teams who have all kicked off their seasons. Thank you to all of the parents and 

students who have shown up to the courts, rinks, and pools in support of our Viking teams.  

• Thank you to the Good Shepard, Lancaster Baptist, St. Mark’s United, and Rivercross churches from teaming 

up to provide Harbour View a brown bag lunch program. The support is needed and appreciated.  

On the horizon…  

• Report Cards – November 20th 

• Parent-Teacher – November 23rd & 24th  

• Christmas Break – December 22nd – Half day for students  

Hello Viking families. The staff of Harbour View would like to recognize our entire student body and how 

respectful they were during our annual Remembrance Day ceremony. The reverence displayed by all who 

attended made the event that much more impactful and was noted by many of our special guests.   

This week we transition into term two of our school year which means that grade 9 students will be 

switching their specialty classes and the staff will be preparing marks for the November 20th report cards. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences will not be far behind, and our families can expect information and links to 

book times later this week.  

Please be sure to check out the latest issue of our school paper, Harbour Views, that is attached to the 

emailed version of this newsletter.  

 



 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 PLEASE NOTE: 

Please be sure to pay your child’s student 

fee at: 

https://asds.schoolcashonline.com/ 

 

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasds.schoolcashonline.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatrick.McDade%40NBED.NB.CA%7C9735b5540b8f4402f37a08d96eea344e%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C637662774436532169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ugLiiIlwSpvvTEnCk0S%2FLS9Xzz7gqdR8lNdsWb2tH%2BY%3D&reserved=0

